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30th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Transition information  

 

Tuesday 4th July is our internal transition day when the children meet their new teacher and  new 

classroom in readiness for September.  

 

On Thursday 13th July at 2.40pm there is the opportunity to view your children’s work - celebrating 

together.  Our Art in Partnership Exhibition is being showcased in the hall from 3:10pm should you 

wish to view.  

There will also be a pre-loved uniform sale after school, should you wish to purchase any uniform 

items. 

 

Finally on the last day of term, Friday 21st July you will be able to collect your children after lunch 

and all teaching staff will be on the playgrounds to say hello. This will give you chance for hellos 

and goodbyes to teachers.  

 

Year six parents will access the grounds from the side gate at 1pm for a final collection and 

goodbye to our year six pupils.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Nicholls  

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 


